
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Small Business Support Center in fiscal year 2022. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the City of Las Vegas located at 495 S. Main St. Las Vegas, 

NV 89101. The funding would be used to help existing businesses and entrepreneurs navigate 

business planning, financial planning, legal needs, and more. The funds will help provide 

technology, mentoring, and assistance with code enforcement and business regulations to remove 

barriers to success. The Center is part of the City of Las Vegas’s Historic Urban Neighborhood 

Design Redevelopment plan to revitalize the Westside neighborhood and surrounding areas. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dina Titus 

Member of Congress 

 



 


